Dear Parent / Carer

Our year 5 and 6 pupils have just returned from an exciting long weekend at Tregoyd House in Brecon with PGL.

We are currently looking at booking again to take both year 6 and year 5 (pupils currently in Y4 and Y5) from Friday 10th to Monday 13th May 2019.

This year's pupils thoroughly enjoyed their time there and enjoyed participating in activities such as zip wire, raft building, climbing wall and quad biking. Food is plentiful and the children are fully engaged in activities from the moment that they wake up until bedtime. There are lots of photos currently on the school website should you wish to see more. Although our current year 5 pupils have experienced many of the activities this year, there are plenty more different activities for them to try next year.

Due to increases in staffing costs at Tregoyd, the total cost has increased a little on this year's price. We have researched other residential companies, none of which can come anywhere near the cost of PGL in Tregoyd.

The total cost of the trip will be £125 and we will look at fundraising within school to cover the extra cost of the transport. In order to book a place, a deposit of £30 will be required by Friday 7th September 2018 at the very latest with the remaining balance of £95 to be paid by 23rd February 2019.

Further information on the visit can be found on the website www.pgl.co.uk/tregoyd

In order to confirm the booking I need to know numbers by Friday 25th May. If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs. Johnson.

I would appreciate it if you could return the attached slip as soon as possible to confirm whether your child will be attending or not in order for us to plan ahead and make the necessary arrangements.

Kind regards, Mrs. M Teague	
PLEASE REURN BY FRIDAY 25 th MAY AT THE LATEST	
Name of pupil	
My child would / would not like to go	to Tregoyd House next year. (Please circle)
Parent signature:	Date: